The Diocese of South Dakota



The Right Reverend Craig B. Anderson

November 21, 1984

TO: Clergy & Treasurers

Dear Friends;

Recently you received, from the Diocesan Office, three documents which concern the Voluntary Pledge of your congregation(s) for 1985.

These three documents included:

- 1. A letter from Bishop Anderson
- 2. A sheet to be completed and returned to the Diocesan Office which shows your Voluntary Pledge for 1985
- 3. A sheet which gives information for your congregation to use in preparing its Voluntary Pledge (information such as your Adjusted Income for 1984, your 1984 Voluntary Pledge amount, etc.)

An error was made in preparing the third sheet, which gives information for your congregation to use in preparing its Voluntary Pledge. Some information was omitted, and some reported out of sequence.

Consequently, I have had this information corrected, and a new information sheet for your congregation is enclosed.

Please use this new, corrected information in preparing your 1985 Voluntary Pledge, and ignore the first information sheet you received.

I apologize for any inconvenience, and if you have questions, please let me know.

Best wishes, and I remain,

Faithfully,

John B. Davis Administrator

encl.